Lower Key Stage 2 - Newsletter, w/c Monday 20th January

Dear Parents/carers,



The Year 4 children have had a lovely time on school trip to the Chocolate Story, with an explore through the museum and a Charlie and the Chocolate Factory chocolate making workshop. The Year 3s will have a brilliant time on Friday. Thank you to all the fabulous parent helpers, your help is really appreciated!

Reminders for this week:

- The spelling test is on Mondays as usual
- PE will be on Monday and Thursday. Please make sure your child has both indoor and outdoor kit. Earrings need to be removed before school if children can't do this independently.
- Homework will come home on Friday and is due back in school on the following Thursday. Children who don't have time to complete this at home will have the opportunity to do it on Friday lunchtimes.
- Please continue to read and complete reading records. These will be checked on
 Friday and need to be initialled to say your child has read at least 3 times at home.
 As with homework, any children who haven't been able to do this will be able to read with an adult on Friday lunchtimes.
- Swimming Y4H are swimming again on Friday
- York Chocolate Story Year 3 are going to the York Chocolate Story on Friday.

Our other learning includes:

English: Traditional Tales - looking at the traditional Mayan folk tale: The Chocolate

Tree

Reading: Charlie and the Chocolate Factory by Roald Dahl

Maths: Year 3: Measurement; Year 4: Multiplication and division

Art: Mayan sculptures

Science: Year 3: Rocks; Year 4: States of Matter

Kind regards
The LK52 team